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From Your PASTOR

The Recognition Sunday night was so wonderful! Congratulations to all of our boys
and girls for their achievements. Special congratulations to Betsy Pendleton for achieving
the recognition of Queen in Acteens, and to Julie Prater and Carrie Gray for recognition of
Queen with Scepter.

Many thanks to all of the workers who have worked in our Children's Missions
Programs this year. Your time and energies will be used by God fo bless the lives of the
children you have worked with and others they will reach and teach in years to come that
you will never know about this side of Heaven. God bless you!! Galations 6:9.

Sunday eveningat5:00 p.m. there will be a meeting for parents who have childrenin
grades 1 through 6. The purpose s to plan Summer activities for your children. Please plan
to attend!! Itis important to the success of the program.

I'li look for you Sunday in Sunday School.

Love,
Preacher

MUSIC IN MINISTRY

As this newsletter goes to press, Saraliand lare vacationing in Orlando, Florida for
a few days. (Mickey and Minnie send warm greetings.) Thanks to Jerry Newman who
very capably directed in my absence. :

The End of Year Children's Choir Programis May 31. This will be the final concert
until Fall. Make plans to come and support your fellow musicians!

YOUTH MINISTRY

Senior Breakfast

This past Sunday morning we had our Senior Breakfast and it was a quality time. 1
really have come to know and love these young people, many of whom have been in our
ministry the total time I've been in Fayetteville. Thank you, Lisa Cornwell, Paula Davis,
Becky McNair, Kevin Millican, Lori Page, Shelli Quinn, Micah Stewart, and Tania Prater, for
sharinga part of your lives with me. Ireally do pray that God will guide you through your
lives.

~ Kris
Thank You, Clowning Troupe!

The Clowning Troupe performed this past Sunday night in the Missions Recognition
Serviceand they wereincredible! Thank youJenny Hall, Sarah Hall, JeremyMoore, and Seth
Duell for your work. Thank you Sheri Goff for your leadership. Thank you to all the other
clowns who didn't perform Sunday, but are an intregal part of our Clown Ministry.

You are invited to a

Church-wide Bridal Shower honoring
BecKy Steele
Bride-to-be of
Terry Sergeant
Saturday, June 6, 1992
10:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. in Fellowship Hall

Hostesses: B arbam Ploore, Jane Jones, Carolym Tannebenger, Shirfey Norman

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH
P. O. Box 906
Fayetteville, AR 72702

B-B-Q Chicken * Baked Beans
Vegatable » Rolls = Salad Bar « Fruit
Dessert « Tea » Coffee
Children:

Ham & Cheese * Chips » Kool-Aid

LEISURE CLUB

Leisure Club will meet May 26 in the
auditorium for a program of musicby Mr.
and Mrs. Maxwell Worthley. A lunch
including ham and rolls will be served.

Memorials given in memory of...
Gladys Allen by:
Wanda & Luther Freeman
Mr. & Mrs. Mack Liles by:
Mr. & Mrs. Herbert Hatfield & Family

“In memory of the day that would have been
Dad and Mom's 82nd wedding anniversary.”

SYMPATHY

Christian love and sympathy is extended
toJay Harrisand family in the death of his
mother, Mrs. Velma Craven.

PRAISE RECORD
May 17, 1992

S. S, Enrollment 1014
Sunday School Attendance 389
Sierra Chapel Attendance 8
Total 5.5. Attendance 397
Sunday School New Members 2
Morning Worship 400
Evening Worship 213
Decisions 0
Received May 17 $8,310.28
Required May 17 $14,475.27
Received in May $£42,349.17
Required in May $43,425.681
Received in 1992 $262,866,14
Required in 1992 $289,505.40
Debt Retirement $282.50

Balance Owed Property

Acquisition Loans $77,196.68
EXTENDED SESSION
Babies......cmeernneesrennnenn Willadean Walker,

Jackie Robbins, Sarah Bennett

Older Babies......... Judy Allen, Sherri Payton

Ones... creeeennnn St@phanie Blevins,

Pam Rogers, Pam Earhart

TWOS recvrerrereere e eeereneneenennn. Amber Harris,

Scott and Laura Bailey

Threes......ccoeveecnviviressnnene... Kathleen Doss,

Lora Stewart, Stacy Suvino

Fours.............. Danieland Kendal Hudgins
PARKING / VAN

North Lot Gene Quarles

South Lot Mike McMillan

Van Bob Mayes

THANKS

Thanks for all your visits, cards, phone
calls, flowersand prayersduringmystayin
the hospital.

Love youall,
Forrest Brooks
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